SAVIK ENTERPRISES LTD
BOX 179
IGLOOLIK, NUNAVUT

XOAOLO

December 8, 2017

Nunavut Planning Commission
P.0.Box 2101
Cambridge Bay

X0B 0CO

Re: North Baffin Regional Land Use Plan Proposed By Baffinland.

We have heard at the hearings in Pond Inlet the arguments for and against the amendment application
By Baffinland while we agree there are still many challenges out there that need to get addressed this
can be done thru future negotiations with NIRB and other agencies, it’s important to North Baffin
Communities that this project move forward and provide future employment and economic
opportunities for the people in the communities within the region, therefore we support the
amendment presented to NPC and respectfully request that it be approved so we can move this critical
project forward.

Sincerely,

lke Haulli
President

Savik Enterprises Ltd



